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MISSION STATEMENT 

ENSURING CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT FOR EACH LEARNER 
 

The Wells-Ogunquit C.S.D. commits to ensuring that each scholar develops the social, academic, 
critical and creative thinking skills necessary to meet with success in college, career, citizenship 
and life.  The responsibility for education is shared by student, family, school and community. 
 

MINUTES 
 
The Wells-Ogunquit C.S.D. School Committee held a workshop meeting on December 5, 2012 at 
4:00 p.m. at the Office of the Superintendent of Schools, 1460 Post Road, Wells.   
 
School Committee members attending included Russell Fox, Marc Saulnier, Diana Allen, Cory 
Thyng, Sue Pollard (arrived at 4:20) and Sarah Tavares.  Administrators in attendance included 
Superintendent Elaine Tomaszewski, Ryan Fairchild, Pat Hayden, Jim Daly, Jack Molloy, Marianne 
Horne, Ken Spinney, Chris Chessie, Bob Griffin and Cheryl Mills. 
 
Visitors attending included Rick Kusturin and Michael Richards. 
 
 
I. Call to Order 

 
Chair Fox called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.  

 
II. Workshop 
 

A. FY ’14 Budget 
 

School Committee members and Administrators began discussion of the FY ’14 
budget. 

 
III. Adjournment 

 
To adjourn meeting at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Moved:  Diana Allen  Seconded: Marc Saulnier  Vote: 6-0 

 
  
     Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Elaine M. Tomaszewski, Secretary 
Wells-Ogunquit C.S.D. 


